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Good afternoon, 

Thank you for consulting National Highways on this application. 

Following our review, we note that the proposed development is located a significant distance from 
the Strategic Road Network. As such, we do not anticipate any impacts on the SRN and therefore 
offer no further comments. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require anything further. 

Kind regards, 
Omar Opoku-Addo 

Omar Opoku-Addo MRTPI 
Assistant Spatial Planner 
Operations North West 
National Highways|Piccadilly Gate|Store Street|Manchester|M1 2WD 

 
 

 


